

## Encourage the development of wisdom

Wednesday 1st March 2017

## **Parent Consultations – March 2017**

Dear Parents / Carers,

As you know we have parent consultations scheduled to take place next week.

Year 3 & 4
Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> March 8:50am – 12:00pm
Thursday 9<sup>th</sup> March 3:00pm – 5:00pm

Reception & Year 1 Tuesday 7<sup>th</sup> March 1:00pm – 4:00pm

There is an appointment booking sheet in the school office. Please make an appointment when your drop your child off or pick you child up from school alternatively call the school office on (01665) 576612.

Please speak to Mrs Threlfall & Miss Murray if you are unable to make any of these times but still wish to have a consultation.

Kind Regards,

Melissa Gilroy School Administrator



